Elizabeth Hosteny

We wholeheartedly support this rule change which will keep WA in the forefront of technology and
environmental protection. We recently moved here from Chicago to enjoy clean air and the
beautiful outdoors. This is fantastic news, the sooner the better if we have any shot at meeting the
Paris agreement to limit global warming to 1.5 deg Celsius.



